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Headlines 
 

 

• Health & Social CareTeam – Hospital Discharge meeting. This meeting was well 
attended. Presentations were made by managers from the Royal United and Great 
Western hospitals, explaining their arrangements for hospital discharge. Evaluations 
confirmed the meeting to be very useful for those who attended. A follow-up meeting is 
planned for September, when issues around hospital discharge, in relation to Adult 
Care, will be presented. 

 

 

• July in Monkton Park – ChAP is delighted to be holding the 2013 Chippenham River 
Festival as one of the planned series of exciting events in Monkton Park during July. 
This year’s festival is about taking part. There will be a variety of taster sessions offered 
on the river, as well as the popular Big Swim & Kids Width.  Our Clean-Up volunteers 
have been working hard throughout the year to ensure that the river bank is in the best 
of condition for these events. 

 

 

• Awareness Raising Campaign –ChAP are planning to launch its new awareness 
campaign by hosting a showcase event to be held later in the year.  Many exciting new 
initiatives and plans are developing in the Chippenham area. A great deal of work is 
going on by various groups.   We anticipate that these projects, any new information 
about the Chippenham area, along with opportunities for involvement and engagement, 
will be presented. We aim to celebrate and highlight all that Chippenham and it’s 
villages has to offer and to identify issues to be addressed.                                                           

 

 

• July 20th Monkton Park Chippenham River Festival 2013 
 

 
 


